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EXCEANGE 0F NOTES BETWEEN CANADA AND MEE UNITE STATES C
AMERICA CONCERNING THE SEASONAL MOVEMENT BETWEEN TEE TW,
CO1JNTRES 0F WOODS WOBKERS

i
The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of the Un.ite

States of America to Canada

DEPARTMUNT 0F EXTERtNAL ApiAiRs

Ottawa, October 23, 1958.

Dear Mr. Merchant:

By an annual exehange of letters our Governmnents have indicated thei:
willingness to renew from year to year the arrangement first made in 1942'for the exchange of harvesting machînery and crews and other farm laboinbetween our two countries. In the past ths arrangement has, by commor
agreement, covered woods workers as well as agrîcu:Itural labourers.

It is now proposed that separate arrangements be made to cover wood-,
workers.

Accordingly, the Canadian Government proposes that this letter and youlreply be considered as an agreement, renewable from year toi year, to exteiid
to woods workers the arrangements which have been in effeet since 1942 forthe exehange of agricultural workers, that the details of the movemnent of these
woods workers from one country to the other be arranged by the Cnda nUnited States officiais directly concerned and that, further, these àragement-
shail apply to woods workers during the year 1958.

Yours sincerely,

S. E. SMITH.

His Excellency Livingston T. Merchant,
Ambassador of th~e United States of Ameriça,

100 Wellington Street,
Ottawa, Ontario.

*S-appedix to CTS 1947 No. 4Z.


